M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT


ED MASSEY, CHAIRPERSON


BOARD MEMBERS
FROM:           KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN
DATE:
NOVEMBER 1, 2017
RE:
           MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN THE BOONE   

                       COUNTY SCHOOLS AND THE SUCCESSBY 6 PARTNERS
                        Since 2002, the Boone County Success by 6 Partners have been working

                        together to engage the community in strengthening families and improving the quality of early child development, care and education. Our successful collaborative partnership has made a difference in the lives of many Boone County families. However we a have a lot of work to do to ensure that all children are ready for school.  
I have attached a copy of Memorandum of Understanding   between the Boone County Schools and the Boone County Success by 6 for your review.
I recommend the board approve the Memorandum of Understanding, as  

Presented.
